
Jonathan White 
Permits, Developments + Inspections 

 

Jonathan White began his career with Wake County's Inspections Department in October 
1985, making electrical, plumbing and mechanical construction code compliance for 
buildings and structures in Southern Wake County.  He then moved to the eastern, 
western and northern sections of Wake County respectively. During that time, he 
advanced from General Inspector to General Inspector II while acquiring certifications 
from the NC State Code Qualification Board for Levels I, II and III for electrical, plumbing 
and mechanical inspections.  

Jonathan moved from field inspections to Plans Review in April 2007 and received 
additional certification for Building Level 1 Inspections. Plans reviewers are responsible 
for receiving building plans from owners, contractors, and building professionals and 
checking for code compliance in all the trades prior to the plans being stamped for use in 
the field. 

Jonathan will retire from Wake County PDI Department on July 1, 2021, as a Senior Plans 
Reviewer with nearly 36 years of service. Jonathan is also a Licensed Electrical 
Contractor and will be focusing on those pursuits after retiring from Wake County.  Other 
than that, he says, “I’ll sit on the porch and play with the dog.” 

Thank you, Jonathan, for your 35+ years of dedicated service to the citizens of Wake 
County. Enjoy your retirement! 

 


